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Dear committee

I strongly do not support Kepco being given another Gateway Certificate.

Their initial certificate was granted for 5 years and has expired. In that 5 years they have been able to buy out
 farms and community assets from highly stresses community members.

This has dramatically reduced the voice of the community to protect the valley from mining.

HOW IS THAT FAIR !

5 years is a long time for a community to worry about the possibility of living in an industrialised landscape.

Please listen to the people and protect our picturesque and productive Bylong Valley.

WE ARE MANY !

Regards

Bruce Derkenne




